
NDC HUB – 2019  
 
A new Regional Pacific Nationally Determined 
Contributions (NDC) Hub Office has been 
opened by Fiji’s Prime Minister Honourable 
Voreqe Bainimarama in Suva. 
 
The creation of the Pacific NDC Hub was 
inspired in the wake of the Paris Agreement, 
which was widely applauded as a universal 
call for all nations to band together to combat 
climate change, based on bottom-up contributions which will be reviewed and 
strengthened over time in five-year cycles. NDCs are aimed at achieving ambitious 
but essential long-term goals of limiting global temperature rise and building 
resilience to climate impacts. 
 
The overall objective of Pacific NDC Hub is: 
 

• for Pacific Island Countries to enhance and implement their NDCs 
• driving sustainable and resilient development  
• transition to a low carbon development pathway.  
• provide technical and facilitate partnerships to enhance and implement the 

region’s NDCs. The NDC Hub builds upon existing networks and mechanisms 
in the region. It contributes and aligns to national climate change policies and 
frameworks, including the Framework for Resilient Development in the Pacific 
and the Regional Technical Support Mechanism. 

 
 


